
GEORGE BUSH 

May 4, 1994 

Dear Bob, 

For the most part, I am staying away from the press 
and out of the public eye; but I feel very strongly 
about the situation that is evolving in Haiti and 
wanted you to have a copy of the statement I made on 
Monday. 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_002_000_076_A1b.pdf


